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In a time where playing college sports has become a top priority for some students the National Football Foundations 

continues to recognize the whole student athlete who understands that education is a top priority.  

Last year my son had the privilege of being recognized as a student athlete.  The entire process was a great experience. 

Starting with the application process.  Often times a high school student is so focused on the next step they forget 

what past accomplishments they have had. Completing the application process was a great reminder of what my son 

has done thus far.    

Being recognized with other high achieving student athletes was very rewarding. My son attended a small high school, 

certainly not part of the elite football programs in the area, but to be able to sit with other standout athletes from great 

sports programs was truly a testimony, not only to my son, but to any athlete who aspires to be great at whatever 

school they attend.  

The banquet, the student athletes and guest speakers were inspiring. It was truly an evening that my son will never 

forget. Great job NFF on recognizing students who excel in the classroom as well as sports.  

 

Pat Sahagun 

Student Athlete 

Michael Sahagun  

Actively participating in Football and Track and Field at the University of Redlands “Go Bulldogs” 


